
 

 

Golden State Water Files To Decrease Local Water Rates  
Rates adjusted to pass savings through to customers from lower federal 

corporate income tax requirement       

 
Golden State Water Company (Golden State Water) recently filed to decrease water rates 

for all service areas to pass cost savings from the new lower federal corporate income tax 

requirement through to customers. If approved as submitted to the California Public 

Utilities Commission (CPUC), rates for residential customers in the Arden Cordova service 

area—which serves portions of Rancho Cordova, Gold River and Arden Manor—will decrease 

by 2.86 percent for flat-rate customers and 2.88 percent for metered customers on July 1, 

2018.  

The Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 lowered the nation’s federal corporate income tax rate 

from 35 percent to 21 percent, effective January 1, 2018.  As directed by the CPUC, Golden 

State Water is tracking the impact of the new corporate tax rate and other changes in tax 

law, and will submit a separate filing to credit customers for any revenue surplus resulting 

from the reduced tax expense during the period from January 1 - June 30, 2018.  

“Golden State Water is regulated by the State of California to ensure water bills reflect the 

full cost of providing water service and making capital investments that are critical to 

continue providing quality, reliable water service to customers,” said Denise Kruger, Senior 

Vice President of Regulated Utilities for Golden State Water. “The new tax law reduces our 

costs, and we are eager to pass along those savings to our customers.”  

The new federal corporate income tax rate will also lower rates proposed in Golden State 

Water’s General Rate Case filing for 2019-2021. Golden State Water is working with the 

CPUC to adjust the rate proposal and revenue requirement to reflect the lower tax 

requirement, which was signed into law after the rate case was filed in July 2017.  

For more information, customers are encouraged to call Golden State Water’s 24-hour 

Customer Service Center at 800.999.4033.  


